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2 PLANNING AND TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT - ESTABLISHMENT OF ENGINEER 
POSTS (AN339-2005) 

 
Reference is made to Article X of the Recess Sub-Committee of 11th July 2005 wherein two posts of 
Engineer, graded AP2-PO4, £16,515 - £28,632 were established to work specifically on the £57 
million Central Waterfront Development Infrastructure Project and the £19 million Tay Road Bridge 
bearing replacement contract.  Following the recruitment process however, there was a very limited 
response due to the temporary nature of the posts and no appointments were made.  In order to 
ensure that the appropriate persons are appointed to these key posts, approval is now sought to 
establish these two posts on a permanent basis. 
 
The financial implications of these changes amount to £65,440 in a full financial year, inclusive of 
employer's costs, and will be funded from professional fees charged by the City Engineer's Division. 
 


